
BOOTHBAY REGION  
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

bres.aos98.com

BRES  Ma in  Off ice  

207-633-5097

Monday 12/09

Boys & Girls Middle School Basketball 
Home Game Against Wiscasset Girls 
Play First @ 3:45 PM


Tuesday 12/10

Grade 5 To The Farnsworth Museum


Wednesday 12/11


Thursday 12/12

Seabird Sue Visits Grades 3 ,4, 5 & 6


Friday 12/13


From The Cafeteria

Weekly Events
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Salad and fruit bar daily with a variety of  side dishes!  Four choices of  milk daily.   
Breakfast choice: cereal,  bagel, muffins, fruit or juice & milk.  Breakfast offered daily at  
break times.  Menus are subject to change without notice.  Breakfast - $1.50 (Reduced 

Breakfast No Charge) Lunch $2.95 (Reduced Lunch No Charge) (Parents can  
pay daily, weekly, or monthly for lunch and breakfast.  Please make checks out to 

 Boothbay Region Cafeteria.  We send bills and menus out monthly.  
  If  you have any questions,  please call 633-7131.   

Thank you, Darlene French.) 

                         Monday	 Stuffed Shells 
	 	 	 	 Whole Grain Grilled Cheese 
	 	 	 	 Steamed Broccoli 
	 	      Tuesday	 Shepherd’s Pie 
	 	 	 	 Sliced Turkey Sandwich 
	 	 	 	 Homemade Wheat Rolls 
	 	 Wednesday	 Chicken Alfredo w/Pasta 
	 	 	 	 Egg Salad Sandwich 
	 	 	 	 Peas 
	 	    Thursday	 Hamburger or Cheeseburger on W.W. Bun 
	 	 	 	 Chicken Salad Sandwich 
	 	 	 	 Baked Beans	  
	                    Friday	 Pazzo Bread W/Dipping Sauce 
	 	 	 	 Sunbutter & Jelly Sandwich 

Come celebrate the start of the 
holiday season at the  

2019 Festival of Trees at the 
Boothbay Harbor Opera House. 

All BRES artists K-8 have 
donated one piece of  

origami to our school tree.  

Friday, December 6th     
12 pm - 6 pm 

Saturday, December 7th 
10 am - 5 pm 

Sunday, December 8th 
10 am - 2 pm

2019 
Festival of Trees

http://www.boothbayregionelementaryschool.org
http://www.boothbayregionelementaryschool.org


A Section From the BRES Handbook  
Regarding Tardy Policy 

Parents are obligated to call the school from 7 to 8 am on the days their 
child will not be present, if you do not call, your child's absence will be 
recorded as unexcused. 

Our bell rings at 7:45. Students who arrive after 7:50 will need to check in 
with the staff in the front office.  

Students who arrive after 10 am will be considered present for a half-day. 
Students who are dismissed after 10 am will be marked present for a half-
day. Students who enter school after 1 pm will be marked absent for the 
entire day. 

Students who arrive after 9:30 am will not be allowed to participate in after 
school activities. Exceptions will be granted if the tardiness is due to 
appointments that could not be scheduled outside of school hours. 
Parents are urged to make medical appointments outside of school hours. 

Dear Families, 
As you know, improving communication is a 
goal of mine.  In order to communicate more 
regularly about happenings at BRES I need your  
e-mail addresses.  Starting in January 2020 we will no 
longer be sending a weekly newsletter home.  We will e-mail 
you a link to our website to let you know we have new and 
updated information that you will want to check out.  I don't 
want you to miss a single bit of information and we are only 
at around 70% of e-mail addresses collected for our 
families.  Please check with Mary, in the front office, to make 
sure we have your up to date e-mail address.   

Thank you!

NEWSLETTER 
INFORMATION

Coffee with the Principal- 
Save the 

Date!

On Tuesday, December 10th at 8am I will host a 

"coffee with the principal" at BRES.  It's a time for 

parents to meet with me to talk about what's going 

well at BRES, to hear where we are heading with 

our goal work and to share ideas and get feedback.  

I will have a few general questions to get our 

conversation started.  I plan on hosting a few of 

these events throughout the year and will plan one 

later in the day to try to meet the needs of our 

families.  Please RSVP to Lisa Tilton or Mary 

Knapp by phone or e-mail if you plan on attending 

so we can plan on refreshments. 
633-5097 or ltilton@aos98schools.org or 

mknapp@aos98schools.org  

Grades K-4 
Holiday Concert 
December 20th 

The K-4 Holiday Concert will 
be on Friday, December 20th 
and will begin in the gym at 

12:30 PM. 

BRES Chorus Concert 
 BRES Chorus Concert 

will be held on Tuesday, 
December 17th at the 
Congregational Church 
beginning at 6:30 PM. 
No admission charge. 

BRES Holiday Break
NO SCHOOL

December 23rd -to- January 1st

mailto:ltilton@aos98schools.org
mailto:mknapp@aos98schools.org
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